
October 2017 Newsletter 

Well that was our first half term of 2017/18 done. How fast did that go?  FOSV are busy planning for 

the fantastic year ahead. We are pleased to welcome our new chair Gina Padmore and  vice chair   

Natasha Hinchliffe who along with the rest of the team are looking forward to a fun packed year full 

of exciting events. Thank You for all your ongoing support. 

Don’t forget to sign up to Easy Fundraising. With 

Christmas coming and more and more of us shopping 

on line this is a fantastic  and easy way to raise money 

for your school without it costing you a penny. 

We would really appreciate your support. Thank You  

Amazon    Argos    Next    ebay     George     Matalan 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Next Fundraising Mission 

We are fundraising for both outdoor fitness equipment 

and an outdoor classroom, monies raised last year will be 

put towards these projects as well as this years money. 

 

Harvest Festival       

Once again South View have done us proud with all 

your generous harvest donations. Each class had a  

competition to decorate and fill a harvest hamper.  

Hampers were then donated to Abbeygate Care Home, 

Trinity Court, St Raphael Club, Crowland over 60’s club 

and Agapecare Food Bank in Spalding. The donations 

were very much appreciated by all who received them. 

Agapecare came to receive their hampers with Mr 

Brown and did a small talk to the children  explaining to 

them where the harvest food is going and how it is 

helping people in need.                                                                  

Thank you so much for your generosity.  

                          

 

Dates for your diary 

Next Disco   Friday 3rd November 

Christmas Fayre Friday 1st December 

 

Have a great half term 

Thanks for all your support 

Friends of South View 

Sponsors 

We are looking  for new sponsors for our 

events, big or small everything helps.  If 

there are any companies who would like to 

sponsor us, we will in return promote your 

business  through advertising space. 

Please email:                                                            

friendsofsouthview@hotmail.com 

Have a great half term! 

Friends of South View 

 

Christmas Fayre 

Friday 1st December  

After school until 5pm 

There will be lots going on, children’s crafts stalls, 

games, raffles, tombolas and there has been a      

rumour that Father Christmas will be coming to visit 

again. Best get building the grotto! 

 


